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Dear Parents and Guardians,   
  
As you know the holiday season is upon us. During this time of the year, we are all 
provided with an opportunity to be generous, to give without receiving, to help and 

support our community unconditionally. Lester B Pearson is calling on our community 

(parents, students, staff) to donate non-perishable food items, hygiene products and/or 
new toys towards the various charities Lester B Pearson supports each year. 

  
We are collecting these charitable donations between November 18-December 13 in 

your child’s ERC classes. As an added incentive the level that is able to donate the 
greatest number of items will be rewarded with a non-uniform day on December 20th. 

 
We will be donating your generous donations to La Fondation Beaulieu-Blondin 

(Montreal-North), Saint Gabriel’s Parish (Point-Saint-Charles), Saint Brendan’s Parish 
(Lester B Pearson Families) and the CTV Spirit of Giving (multiple charities across the 

island).  
 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Steven Rebelo  
Principal 


